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Editor in Chief 
World Journal of Stem Cells  
 
 
Dear Editor: 
 
The authors of the manuscript “Reporter gene systems for the identification and characterization of 
cancer stem cells” declare that we the revised version of this manuscript has been copyedited by the 
company Blue Pencil Science (http://www.bluepencilscience.com/). Thus, we are sure that the 
English employed in the manuscript complies with scientific standards. 
 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
Dr. Marco A. Velasco-Velazquez 
Pharmacology Department, School of Medicine 
National Autonomous University of Mexico 
Av. Universidad 3000, México City 04510, Mexico. 
E-mail: marcovelasco@unam.mx 
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